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INTERESTING FACTS ABOUT THE HOTEL 

With its longstanding history and reputation, Esplanade Zagreb Hotel has always been so 
much more than just a building. Some of the most interesting facts date back to the 
founding of the hotel and continue all the way into modern and contemporary times, 
upholding the long tradition of excellence, progress and tradition. 
 

• Esplanade Zagreb Hotel was built in 1925 to provide luxury accommodation for 
passengers of the famous Orient Express train. 

• To this date, it remains one of Croatia’s most iconic hotels with a strong reputation 
and a long, rich history. 

• It’s the most famous and gracious building in the city of Zagreb, considered an 
example of national heritage and a symbol of the city. 

• The Esplanade stands as a synonym for luxury, the most luxurious and prestigious 
five-star hotel in Zagreb and Croatia.  

• It prides itself on warm, friendly, discrete, elegant, and highly professional service. 

• The former glory of the building was restored in 2004, when the hotel was completely 
renovated, to combine the best of old charm and up-to-date facilities. 

• Chef Ana Grgić is one of the best chefs in Croatia, keeping both of the hotel’s 
restaurants at the top of their categories. They have both been featured in several 
famous guides and have garnered numerous awards for excellence. 

• The Hotel is home to a local delicacy, the famous štrukli, which is considered one of 
the best dishes to try at the charming Le Bistro. 

• The Hotel has the most spectacular ballroom in Croatia, the Emerald Ballroom, set in 
the middle of the building, with a decorated dome overlooking the acoustically 
perfect structure of the elliptical ballroom. 

• During their stay at the Esplanade Zagreb Hotel, HRM Prince Charles and Duchess of 
Cornwall took such a liking to the risotto Chef Ana Grgić prepared for them, that they 
asked for the recipe after dinner. 

• Chef Ana Grgić is the first female chef in charge of the Esplanade Zagreb Hotel’s 
kitchen and two entirely different restaurant concepts – the fine-dining Zinfandel’s 
and the French-cuisine inspired Le Bistro. Her work was recognized when her risotto 
recipe was included in the Risso Gallo’s Best Risotto of the World book in 2017 and 
also with two Michelin Guide recommendations for both restaurants. Interestingly 
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enough, both restaurants are the only two hotel restaurants to hold this prestigious 
acclaim. 

• Chef Grgić is also an international ambassador for the Fish Forward project by WWF, 
dedicated to creating a sustainable fishing environment. 

• The Esplanade Zagreb holds both a halal food certificate and a BOSK Gluten Free 
Certificate. 

• Zinfandel’s has outstanding staff, which includes Croatia’s first sommelier, Mr Ivan 
Šneler. 

• Each room has a spacious and elegant marble bathroom with heated floors and 
mirrors, as well as luxury cosmetics made by L’Occitane en Provence. 

• Owners of Tesla Motors cars have been able to recharge their cars while staying at 
the Hotel since 2016, when the Hotel became the first place in Croatia to have such a 
charger available. 

 
HOME AWAY FROM HOME FOR MANY CELEBRITIES 

Elegance and comfort combined, along with very personalized and private service in which 

you can easily confide, the Esplanade Zagreb Hotel has always been a natural choice for 

many celebrities, important individuals, and high dignitaries, amongst which are: Asta 

Nielsen, Gitta Alpar, Josephine Baker, Charles Lindbergh, King of Egypt, Arthur Rubinstein, 

Orson Welles, Elisabeth Taylor, Anita Ekberg, Maria Callas, Louis Armstrong, Ella 

Fitzgerald, Leonid Brezhnev, Edmund Kohl, Ike and Tina Turner, Cliff Richard, David 

Backham, U2, R.E.M., Backstreet Boys, Guns'n'Roses, Depeche Mode, Sting, Orlando 

Bloom, Simple Minds, Franz Beckenbauer, Paolo Coelho, Philip Kotler, Courtney Thorne 

Smith, Chris Rea, Oli Rehn, Horst Kohler, Shimon Peres, Ehud Barak, Robbie Williams, HRM 

Prince Charles and Duchess of Cornwall, Bryan Adams, Idris Elba, Nick Cave.  

SETTING TRENDS, INSTEAD OF FOLLOWING THEM 

As the pioneer of trends, advancement, and new technologies, the Esplanade Zagreb 

Hotel has made sure to always be the one to start traditions instead of following them. For 

example, we are the first luxury hotel in Croatia, as well as the first hotel with 200 rooms 

with running hot and cold water, as well as a telephone in each room. The first guest 

visiting the Hotel was called Mr Glück, with a meaningful German last name which 

translates to ‘luck’. Back in 1964, the Esplanade was the first Croatian hotel to join the 

Inter-Continental Corporation, which also made us the first national hotel to introduce 

international standards in the rooms – such as small soap bars, small butters and jams, 

etc. The first Casino in the country opened in 1967, and only three years later, in 1970, 

Esplanade was the first to open a snack bar. The first French Bistro was opened in 1986 

and it was the first place which served a small chocolate with each cup of coffee and 

years later, it was the first place to serve the classic Italian dessert tiramisu. Fashion 

wasn’t ignored either, which made the Esplanade Zagreb introduce the first silk uniform 

for hostesses. In 1988, the Esplanade Zagreb Hotel joined The Leading Hotels of the 

World as the first hotel from a socialist country to be honoured in such a way, and the 

only hotel in Croatia. Hopeless romantics, the Esplanade Hotel started the tradition of 

romance back in 1989, when we celebrated the first Valentine’s Day in Croatia. The trend 

of macrobiotic cuisine didn’t go unnoticed by the Esplanade team, who had the first 

Croatian macrobiotic menu in 1991 – such a rare occurrence that even international media 

spoke about it. The Esplanade Zagreb Hotel is also the first national hotel to be privatized 

in 1992. Dedication to quality is also evident in the wine cellar, which was the best in the 

country, filled with 400 different kinds of wine from all over the world, and which for the 

first time introduced famous Californian and Australian wines to the Croatian public. 

Technology has also been part of the progress and as a pioneer, the Esplanade was the 



first hotel in Croatia to have their own web pages in 1996 and later on, in 2000, the first 

to join the SRS hotel reservation system. In later years, the hotel was the first one in 

Croatia to introduce a hotel application, the first nationally to offer the restaurant guests 

iMenus on iPads and also the unique PressReader service to be used within the hotel as 

Hot Zone. 2004 was the year that the Esplanade joined the Regent Group, thus becoming 

the first hotel in Europe to do so, and two years later in 2006 the first hotel to introduce 

the unique Bath Butler Service. The next significant date was for four-legged visitors to 

the hotel, since it was the year the Esplanade introduced their guests to a special VID – 

Very Important Dog treatment and Dog Menu, which was later written about in the first 

published edition of Regent Esplanade Hotel Magazine in 2006. One year later, in 2007, 

the Hotel introduced a private stylist service to their guests, as well as Segway City Tour 

and HUGO BOSS mobile boutique. The winter wonderland came to life in 2009 when the 

magical Oleander terrace turned into an ice rink. 2012 was a significant year for the 

gastronomy of the hotel since it was the year a woman, Ana Grgić, became the first 

female Chef of the Esplanade kitchen and two restaurants. In May 2013, the Esplanade 

Zagreb Hotel became the first hotel to hold the Health&SPA Halal Certificate. One of the 

hotel’s two restaurants, Zinfandel’s, was the first to introduce a flambé menu in Croatia. 

In 2016 another defining moment happened for the technological legacy of the Esplanade, 

when the hotel became the first in the country to have a private Tesla charger for guests. 

Culinary trends began in 2015 when Chef Ana Grgić became the first Croatian Chef to be 

an international ambassador for the Fish Forward project by the WWF organization and in 

2017 her work was recognized when both of the Hotel’s restaurants were recommended 

by the world-renewed Michelin Guide, the first ever hotel restaurants in Croatia to make 

it into the Guide. That same year, the Esplanade Zagreb became the first establishment to 

hold the BOSK Gluten Free Certificate and thus offer their guests another dietary option. 

In 2018, Zinfandel’s restaurant was awarded with a place in the Gault & Millau guide, while 

Chef Ana Grgić was selected as the Great Chef of Tomorrow. Later in the same year, both 

Chef Grgić and General Manager Ivica Max Krizmanić were accepted into the society of 

Chaîne des Rôtisseurs, an International Association of Gastronomy. During the Annual 

Days of Croatian Tourism in 2018, the Esplanade Zagreb was given two important awards 

– the Best City Hotel and the Hotel of the Year by the Croatian National Tourism Board, 

the Croatian Chamber of Economy, and the Ministry of Tourism. 

 

### 

About Esplanade Zagreb Hotel 

Opened in 1925, the Esplanade Hotel Zagreb is one of the city's most famous and elegant buildings. Originally built for 

passengers of the Orient Express, this iconic hotel combines stylish luxury, genuine hospitality, and a tradition of 

capturing the zeitgeist to reflect the art deco heritage. The hotel was recently renovated, adding contemporary 

touches while retaining some of the classics. The effect was described by a guest as ‘very old Hollywood glam’. The 

hotel provides 208 spacious and lavishly furnished rooms and suites, signature restaurants, a health club, bar/lounges, 

conference facilities, scented baths, and much more. 

 

For more information, visit www.esplanade.hr 
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